
MINUTES 

BOARD OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

MARCH 15, 2010                                                                                            

 

A SPECIAL MEETING of the Board of Public Safety was held on Monday, March 15, 2010, 

in the Main Room of the Senior Center.  

 

Those in attendance included Acting Mayor Councilman Thomas Jerram, members of the 
Board of Public Safety Gerald Zordan, Richard Zaharek, James Potter, and Darlene Battle, 
Fire Chief John Field, Deputy Fire Chief Gary Brunoli, Fleet Manager Emil Castro, and 
Purchasing Agent Pennie Zucco. Commissioners Douglas Benedetto and Christopher Cook 
were absent. 

 

OPEN MEETING #29 

On a motion by Commissioner Potter, seconded by Commissioner Battle, the Board voted 
unanimously to open the meeting at 6:01 p.m.  

 

RESCUE PUMPER #41 

On a motion by Commissioner Potter, seconded by Commissioner Zaharek, the Board voted 
unanimously to accept the Purchasing Agent's and Fleet Manager's recommendation to 
award the purchase of a Rescue Pumper to Yankee Fire & Rescue, Inc. of Palmer MA in the 

amount of $449, 993.00 pending approval from City Council and the Board of Finance.  

 

ADJOURNMENT  #73 

On a motion by Commissioner Zaharek, seconded by Commissioner Battle, the Board voted 
unanimously to adjourn at 6:05 p.m.  

 

 

ATTEST:  JOSEPH L. QUARTIERO, CMC 
                 CITY CLERK 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,                                                                                                                               Carol L. Anderson, 

CCTC                                                                                                                             Assistant City Clerk 

 


